
THE MORAY LICENSING BOARD 
 

MINUTE OF THE MEETING OF THE MORAY LICENSING BOARD 
 

  The Moray Council Chambers, Council Headquarters, High Street, Elgin on Thursday 19 June 2014 
 

 
PRESENT 
 
Councillors: J Allan 

G Cowie 
S Cree 
M Howe 
B Jarvis 

  A McLean 
  M McConachie 
  R H Shepherd (Convenor) 
  C Tuke 
 
 
IN ATTENDANCE 
 
Sean Hoath, Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board 
Inspector Gillian Milne, Police Scotland 
 
1. PRIOR MINUTES 
 
(i) The Minutes of the Meeting held on 1 May 2014 were submitted and approved. 
(ii) The Minutes of the Special Meeting held 12 June 2014 were submitted and approved. 
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2. LIST OF DECISIONS FOR APPLICATIONS FOR PREMISES LICENCES  
 

 
(i) Application for a Variation to Premises Licence at Co-operative Group Ltd, 18 Fife Street, Dufftown 

 
 The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised the applicant had not been cited to the meeting.  The Depute Clerk outlined 

the application for change of layout and slight increase in capacity.  The Board agreed to grant the variation. 
 
(ii) Application for a Variation to Premises Licence at The Bothy, 16 Grant Road, Burghead 

 
The Depute Clerk introduced the application and advised the applicant had not been cited to attend the meeting.  The Depute Clerk 
outlined the application to add off sales to the premises licence.  The Board agreed to grant the variation. 
 

(iii) Application for a Variation to Premises Licence at Grand Central, 3 West Church Street, Buckie 
 
 The Depute Clerk advised the Board that the application had been withdrawn by the applicant the day before the meeting.  All parties 

had been contacted and advised not to attend the meeting. 
 
(iv) Application for a Variation to Premises Licence at Springfield Bar, Glenmoray Drive, Elgin 

 
The Depute Clerk introduced the application advising the premises had been site visited since the last meeting.  Lesley Clark, 
solicitor, represented the applicant.  Robert Anderson represented the Community Council who had lodged a representation.  After 
hearing both parties the Board decided to grant the application but advised the representer that if there was any issues anyone could 
apply for a review of premises licence and Councillor Tuke asked that Mr Anderson be furnished with the appropriate paperwork so if 
required the Community Council would have it to hand. 
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